
In order to reduce the College’s 

environmental impact, you are 

requested to recycle wherever 

possible at school. 

In summary, there will now be three bins in 

each classroom: 
1. ‘Mixed paper and card’ – blue bag 

2. ‘Plastic bottles’ – clear bag 

3. General waste bin 

 

Other plastic, such as crisp packets, cling 

film and wrappers, cannot be recycled at 

school and must go in the General Waste 

bin to reduce contamination. 
 

 

 
Make Ivybridge Green Again 



Why should we be recycling? 
 

 REASON 1. The earth only has a limited amount of resources. 

Once they are gone, that’s it! 
 

 REASON 2. By reusing materials, we reduce the amount of 

greenhouse gases that are produced. This slows down 

climate change. 

 

 REASON 3.  Many species of plant and animal are at risk of 

extinction due to our use of plastic in particular. 
 

 

The future is litter-ally in your hands. 

This change has happened due to dedicated 

students like you. 
ARE YOU INTERESTED AND WANT TO MAKE A 

DIFFERENCE? 

Come to Sustainability Group – we meet every 

Thursday lunchtime in D202.  


